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The purpose of the Legislative Committee is to review proposed legislation that may affect the 
governance or the operation of public libraries, with a focus on New Hampshire State House.  
This year the Committee followed one bill: 

HB 72, which dealt with the term or employment of the library director.  At the House 
committee hearing the bill was amended by its author and the Legislative Committee member in 
attendance concurred with the bill as amended. 

Legislative Committee members: Marcia McLaughlin (chair), Tom Ladd, Susan Gaudiello and 
Renee Mallett 


